
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 14- X-Country Provincials 

October 15- Julie Pellissier-Lush Storytelling gr. 5-8 

October 22- PICTURE DAY! 

October 25-29- Public Health Dental Clinic @ GES 

October 28- Orwell Corner Field Trip 

October 29/30- Soccer Provincials 

October 29- Orange and Black Day 

November 1- Remembrance Day Assembly @ 11:00 

November 1- Home and School Meeting- 6 pm 

 

 

In honor of the new provincially recognized 

statutory holiday on September 30, Truth and 

Reconciliation Day, students at Georgetown 

Elementary School took the time to learn 

about indigenous people and the meaning 

behind Truth and Reconciliation Week and 

Day as well as Orange Shirt Day. We will 

continue to work on learning about indigenous 

people and the history throughout the school 

year. 

Check the dates and mark your calendar to be aware when 

ordering opens and closes for the popular lunch program for 

all schools.  

**Please note that if your child is in grade 7 or 8 and it is an 

I.H.T. day, they will not be at the school when the lunch is 

delivered. It can be taken home if ordered, but, a lunch 

from home should be sent on day 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out the new guidelines supplied to us by 

the CPHO outlining the requirements 

surrounding visits to schools. If you are 

dropping off items, picking up students and the 

visit is less than 15 minutes, you do not need to 

provide proof of vaccination status.  

 

 

e! 

OCTOBER 22 is… 
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Home & School Meeting       

Nov 1 @ 6pm 
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Bantam Girls Soccer Schedule- October 

 

Oct 5 @ 4:30: SK/ Georgetown vs. Montague @ 
School Field-  

Oct 7 @ 5:00: SK/ Georgetown vs. Morell @ Morell 
Complex 

Oct 14 @ 4:30: Souris vs. SK/ Georgetown @ 
Eagles complex 

Oct 19 @ 4:30: Montague vs. SK/ Georgetown @ 
Eagles complex 

Together with Southern Kings Consolidated under the skillful 

coaching of Coach Maund the bantam aged girls are fielding a 

team this fall season. The amount of games has doubled since 

last year and the combined practices and home games are 

held at the Eastern Eagles Soccer Complex. Go Hornets! 

CONGRATS MARIA 

Maria MacKinnon from Georgetown School has 

gone on to compete at the Zone Meet at 

Southern Kings Consolidated on October 7th. She 

came in first place with a very impressive race 

time. Maria went on to Provincials and placed an 

impressive 5th against Grade 7 & 8 racers. Great 

Job Maria! 

GOLF NEWS…. 

 A huge congratulations to Rhys O'Brien for 

being our first golf participant in the zone golf 

tournament.  Rhys scored a 69 and represented 

Georgetown with a solid score and a 

sportsmanlike attitude.  Thank you Rhys!   

If any students are interested in learning more 

about golf and joining the team next year, let Mr 

Maund or Mrs O'Hanley know. 

 

 

 

School X-Country  

Race Results- 

Bantam Boys/ Girls: 
~3 Kilometer Race~  

 

1.Rhys Jenkins-O'Brien / 1. Maria MacKinnon 

                                         2. Lacy Taylor   

                            3. Ava Zehr 

 

 

Novice Boys: 
~1.5 Kilometer Race~ 

 

1. Jace Myers  

2. Mischa Zavo 

3. Austin Clory-  

4. Kieran Peters 

6. Darius MacKinnon 

 

 

Pre-Novice Girls/ Boys: 
~1.5 Kilometer Race~ 

 

1.Mallory Gotell/         1.Bryce Myers 

 2.Charlotte Rosenplot/ 2. Henri Gotell 

3. Tie between Simon Zavo & 

Marcus Hebert   

4. Drayden Clinch 

5. Nathan Collings  

6. Tie between Connor 

Kernatzitskas & Liam Stewart  

7. Alan Dunphy 

Thank you to Charlene Hebert and Santana Parsons for 

organizing and serving breakfast each day.  

 

If you are interested in supporting the Breakfast 

Program please reach out to Charlene and Santana.   

 

With the new Covid-19 policies, all breakfast 

volunteers must provide proof of vaccination. 

 



The Terry Fox Event at 

Georgetown School was very successful again this year.  The students raised $1154  for Cancer Research  by 

collecting donations and online support for participating in the walk / run held at the school on September .Huge 

Thanks, for the organization of this event once again, by Mr. Maund. We had numerous students who raised 

individual amounts that were just amazing. The top fundraiser will be recognized and awarded a Terry Fox t-shirt 

at the School Awards Assembly on Thursday October 18th. 

 

Field Trip 

Orwell Corner 

 

 

 

 


